

Winwick CE Primary School

Myddleton Lane, Winwick Warrington, WA2 8LQ email: winwick_primary@warrington.gov.uk Telephone: (01925) 630995

20th January, 2023

Dear Headteacher applicants,

Thank you for your interest in the position of Headteacher at Winwick Church of England Primary School. We hope that you find the attached information a useful introduction to our school.

As a distinctively Christian school we are seeking to recruit a dynamic, enthusiastic and committed Headteacher who is passionate about children's education and maintaining high standards. Working with staff and governors the new school leader will be highly motivated to deliver our robust strategy of continuous improvement in teaching, learning and wellbeing in our fully inclusive setting. The school is currently graded by OFSTED as 'Good' 2018, and "Outstanding" in SIAMS 2016.

As a school we have high expectations of all our children, as well as our staff team, and encourage everyone to flourish to attain their full potential, whilst celebrating individual achievements and talents.

Winwick CE Primary School is an attractive and well-loved school, situated at the heart of the village. We offer a warm, caring and friendly environment, a team of hard working and committed staff who provide our very well-behaved and enthusiastic children with the best possible education. In addition, we have a pro-active and ambitious governing body, as well as fully supportive parents who, through the PTFA and local community, organise many events and raise additional funds for the benefit of the school.

Our new school leader would be expected to maintain and nurture the already excellent relationships we have with our children, staff, governing body, parents and the wider community.

We are very proud of our school and hope that the information provided in this pack and on our web site: www.winwick.eschools.co.uk will inspire you to apply for this position. Please do feel free to arrange an informal visit, where you will be assured of a warm and friendly welcome from all the staff, governors and children. Please contact the school office on 01925 630995 to book an appointment for your visit.

We very much look forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Jackie Neal - Chair of Governors

For and on behalf of Winwick CE School Governing Body

In God's love, aspire and achieve to be the best'



















